



Governance Committee Meeting - 23/10/2024

Attendance: LG, RF, JY, TG, AH, GCT, CR, DM

Apologies:

Absent:

Location: Bailey JCR

Merging Outreach Committee Motion

AH: I have a question about the third bullet point. What does it mean the demands on the Outreach Chair?

CR: That's to do with how many times they had to meet compared to other committees.

Motion passed

International Committee Restructure Motion

DM: I think we should change it from 'College Liaison and Events Officer' to 'Common Room Liaison and Events Officer' and to change the reference to colleges in 16.4.1.

Motion passed with amendments

Reimbursement of Printing for Election Materials Motion

Motion passed

The Gold De L'Isle Booth Award Motion

Motion passed

Cuth's Hummus Society

CR: It does say that 'the society would not be expensive to run- with the main expense being hummus' but Cuth's societies can't spend their money on food.

DM: When a hummus society did exist it was 'Hummus Appreciation Society' do we want it to be the same?

LG: We'll ask.

Motion passed with amendments



The Northern Representation Motion

Motion passed

PoC Representative Materials

LG: Her name is not on the manifesto or poster.

DM: She's also got a position on SocialComm right now but she'll either have to resign or not accept her role as PoC Representative.

RF: She also has the wrong logo.

Materials passed with amendments

Meeting adjourned